
Cherry Class
January 2023 News Letter

Dear parents,

Happy New Year everyone! Let’s all give a cheer to year 2023! Welcome

back to school. I hope you all have a great winter holiday, spending the

Christmas and New Year with your family and friends.

We will start the New Year off, with a little cheer but first I would like to

thank everyone for coming in our Christmas party. The kids did a

wonderful job in singing and dancing. I am very proud of them specially

with the Cherry class because of their progress.

It’s been a long holiday for everyone and we’ll have a review of the past

lesson. we will continue our lesson on the alphabets, colors, numbers,

and shapes and make crafts that the kids will surely enjoy.

This New Year will be great and we will learn so much and work so hard.

Thank you

Ms.Bhabie



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
9

Coming of
the age

10
Review
Coloring
Rectangle

11
Craft

Rectangle

12
Coloring 8

13
Review

16
Letter U

17
Coloring U

18
Craft U

19
Vocabulary

U

20
Review @
Coloring U

23
Letter V

24
Coloring V

25
Craft V

26
Vocabulary

V

27
Review @
Coloring V

30
Color
Orange

31
Coloring
Orange

Reminder:

January 9 -coming of the aged

January 10- Starting of the class

January 24- Fire drill

January 31- birthtday Party

Schedule Of Activities On January






